
June 3rd, 2022 

Dear Customer: 

NOTIFICATION OF PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION 

This is to inform you that the following products are scheduled for discontinuation. 

Models/Part Numbers: 
LT-2220H, LT-2220V, LT-2223VQ, LT-2320H, LT-2320V, LT-231VQ, LT-2321V and LT-281 

Schedule/ Important Dates: 
July 15th, 2022: Last Buy Deadline 

Last Buy Order Information: 
Any LAST BUY ORDERS must be placed before the above deadline date. The lead time 
for these items could be as much as 6 months and is dependent upon the order volume. 

There are no planned replacement models. 

Best Regards, 

Robin Pierce 
Sr. Dir., Inside Sales 
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